
Eternal Springs is a vibrant part of the community 
with walking paths, fishing ponds and picnic areas for 
everyone to enjoy. Numerous events are held every year 
such as archery events, yoga festivals and weddings.

After many years of steady use and general maintenance 
the swinging bridge needed to be completely rebuilt 
as well as some of the docks in the area. Volunteers 
look after the area and conduct all maintenance and 
construction when needed. This includes both individuals 
and businesses that volunteer their time and equipment.

In 2020 the Virden Area Foundation provided a grant of 
$12,500 with assistance from the Endow Manitoba 150 
Build project. The project was completed in early 2021.

The Virden Area Foundation is a charitable organization 
that brings together community-minded people to build 
a permanent endowment fund from which it supports 
community projects in the Virden area through the 
making of grants.

Learn more about the Virden Area Foundation at:
virdenareafoundation.ca

The Virden Area Foundation is proud to present:

Virden Area Wildlife Association Inc.
Eternal Springs Swinging Bridge


